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Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 W. Jefferson St., Second Floor
Springfield, IL 62761

Dear lllinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board members,

I am writing in support of the newly proposed Sarah Bush Lincoln Bonutti Clinic (Effingham
Medical Office Building #20-030).

When 1 saw the plans for this proposed project, | knew it would resonate with our patients and
the community. Its design is timeless and the space fully accommodating, especially for our
mobility-challenged patients.

With convenient diagnostic services in the same building, our patients will find it convenient and
time-saving. This is crucial because many of our patients are older and face their own stamina
and mobility issues. They often rely on the support of others to help them to appointments. This
is a win-win for everyone.

Please accept this letter as an indication of my full suppart of Effingham Medical Office Building
#20-030. [ am confident that you will agree.

Sincerely,

Didi Omiyi, MD
Orthopedic Surgeon

Bonutti Clinic
1303 West Evergreen Avenue - Effingham, IL 62401
217-342-3400 « fax 217-342-6416 - www.sarahbush.org



